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FMS BHU wins prestigious 19th Dewang Mehta Awards for B-School

Faculty  of  Management  Studies  of  Banaras  Hindu  University  received  the 

prestigious  19th Dewang  Mehta B-School  Award  2011 for  “Best  Academic  Input 
(syllabus) in International Business” at glittering ceremony recently at Taj Lands End, 

Mumbai.  Prof. H.P. Mathur received the award on behalf of Prof. S.K. Singh, Dean of 

the Faculty.  The Dewang Mehta Business Award recognizes leadership, development,  

innovation and industry interface amongst the Business School across India.   Set up in 

the memory of the late Dewang Mehta former high profile chief of National Association 

of Software and Service Companies.

Detailing on the recognition,  Professor S.K. Singh, Dean, Faculty of Management 
Studies  briefed  that  this  is  continuously  second  year that  FMS  BHU  has  been 

recognized among the top business School of the country, the first being  Innovation 
Leadership Award by DNA-Stars of Industry Group.  

Professor Singh, continued that the present award is in recognition of the contributions 

made  by  the  Faculty,  in  nurturing  generation  next  management  professionals  with 

specialization in international business operations, since 1990 with the introduction of 

Master of International Business Administration (MIBA) programme, pioneering among 

the University departments in the country.   The achievements and recognitions gained 

by the alumni of MIBA programme  underline the depth of academic research and 
innovation the Faculty is involved in. 

Prof. Singh, Head and Dean Faculty of Management Studies BHU congratulated the 

Faculty and Staff of the Faculty for their sincere and dedicated efforts towards imparting 

best of business education to the students. Prof. Singh said “Awards of this stature  

encourages the morale of not only the faculty and students, but the other stake  

holders  including  present  and  prospective  employers  participating  in  the  

Campus Placements”. He also appreciated the students of FMS who have been doing 

wonderful job at their respective positions in the industry.
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